
Social Committee Report – January 2020 
January, a new start and new beginning.  January I will be the new social director.  I am excited 

to bring you other things to do off the water.  I would like to thank you in advance to everyone 

for your help in the kitchen during our general meeting, I appreciate each and every one of you.  

Also, thanks to those who will be providing the refreshments over the next year.  

We kicked off the year, January 7, with a Pot Luck Dinner.  What a Huge Spread.  We had sooo 

many meat/protein dishes.  Nobody left hungry.  Thank you  

There will be  B.O.B. (Breakfast on the Beach) 

Saturday AM 1/18/2020.  It will be a potluck. It 

will be at our usual spot at the south pavilion on 

Hudson Beach.  There is nothing better than 

sharing a meal with friends.  

As we head into February, we have a Sweetheart dinner and dance, hosted by Sea Ranch Civic 

Association on Saturday 2/22/20.  The doors open a 5:30, dinner at 6:00, and music by Angelo 

from 7:00 – 10:00.  Tickets are $15.00 each, includes a lasagna dinner, salad bar, garlic bread and 

dessert bar.  Hope to see you there, this will be a fun night for all who attend. 

 

 

Don’t forget to check your calendars for other club sponsored events that you might like.  Come 

out, enjoy our activities, and always have a good time. 

 

Nancy Clemmons 

Social Committee Director 


